[5 Outlook

Speed bumps in saddle wood

From Hannah Tennis <htennis92@gmail.com>
Date Fri 9/20/2024 4:29 PM
To  Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

To whom this may concern,

| just want to express how speed bumps are not needed in the saddle wood drive area. | go in and out
of the neighborhood daily without any issues. This is a very peaceful neighborhood with almost no
issues except for the occasional ambulances. The funding for this project should be used elsewhere

that is in more need and more of a pressing issue.

Thank you



